Dear Parents:
	Music classes for grades 5-8 will be utilizing recorders throughout the 2020-2021 school year. While there are likely enough school owned recorders for every student in grades 5-8, I want to give parents the option of purchasing a new recorder through the school. If you wish to utilize this option, there will be a small fee to cover the cost of purchasing the recorders and shipping, but your child will get to keep recorders purchased through this option at the end of the year and utilize them in future school years. The recorders should cost less than $5.00 each. Please select the appropriate option for your child: 
____ I would like to order a new recorder for my child, ___________,  through the school.
____ I would like my child, __________, to use a school owned recorder.
Please send this form back with your child prior to August 27 so that I can send a note home to parents purchasing recorders the following week with payment information for new recorders.

Mr. Rovey






